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ABOUT ME 
My name is Humza Khan, and though I was born in New Haven, 
Connecticut, I have lived in the greater Evansville area since the first 
grade. From Castle to Signature School to University of Evansville 
and beyond, Newburgh has been my home for nearly all of the past 
24 years, and I cannot express how grateful I am to continue to live in 
and serve my hometown. 

WHY CHOOSE DEACONESS?
Having grown up in a family-oriented community, I was drawn to 
Family Medicine because I love the idea that I can form a long-term 
bond with not just my patient, but my patient’s loved ones as well. 
Another aspect of medicine that is important to me is physical 
health and preventative medicine, which has also led to my interest 
in Sports Medicine. Being able to improve upon these and to do it 
as a part of Deaconess Family Medicine is a dream come true in so 
many ways. I fell in love with the program and system during my third 
year rotations, and my positive experiences during those rotations 
solidified my desire to rank Deaconess as my number one choice.

HOBBIES/INTERESTS
Those that know me, know that I am very much into pop culture and 
more accurately, nostalgia. Yes, I was that kid that never let go of his 
lightsaber or his Pokemon no matter how old I got. I love going to the 
same restaurants I’ve gone to for decades (thank you, Yen Ching). I 
spend my weekends watching the same Star Wars movies I watched 
in theaters as a kid (please ask for my opinions when you have a 
couple hours to spare). I also love watching my Chicago Bulls fail to 
make any decent run in the NBA Playoffs year after year. Hopefully 
this has given you a nice look into who I am, I’m excited to meet and 
get to know you!


